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Honorable Morris K. Udall 
House of Representatives 
Washington, D. C. 20515 

Dear Congressman: 

Your letter to Attorney General Levi asking whether the 
Department has designated anyone to receive material or to 
review the evidence about the assassination of the late 
President John ‘F. Kennedy has been referred to me. 

No one in the Department has been specifically des- 
ignated for this activity. Of course, anyone having materials 
or evidence about this assassination can present it to the 
Federal Bureau of Investigation. 

As you probably know, it has been publicly reported that 
Federal Bureau of Investigation Director Clarence Kelley 
stated that the Bureau had reviewed all the evidence which 
is being currently discussed and has no intention of reopening 
the investigation. The Warren Commission findings were 
confirmed. : 

‘I hope that this information will be of assistance to you. 
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OHN C. KEENEY —— 
Acting Assistant Attorney General 
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